
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 August 23, 2019 

  

 

 

Dear Starr Hollow Member: 

 

 

 

We are reminding you of the Men's Club Championship Tournament 

Saturday, September 21st and Sunday, September 22nd. The entry fee 

is $100.00 per person, which includes cart fees, Continental 

Breakfast, lunch on Saturday and the Award’s Luncheon on Sunday.  

 

Please register online at www.starrhollowgolf.com/members, or 

complete the enclosed registration card and return it as soon as 

possible in order to assist in our planning. If you have any 

questions please call Rayejene or Bob Crable at 254-834-3464. 

 

We hope you will participate in the Men's Club Championship. 

 

 

         

             

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enclosure 

  

 

http://www.starrhollowgolf.com/members


 MEN'S CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP 

 SEPTEMBER 21 & 22, 2019 

 

MEMBER NAME____________________________MEMBER #________ 

PHONE #_____________________HANDICAP INDEX_____________ 

 (USGA HANDICAP INDEX WILL BE USED, IF AVAILABLE) 

 

 ENTRY FEE = $100.00 PER PERSON 

 ENTRY FEE WILL BE BILLED TO MEMBER'S ACCOUNT 

 ENTRY DEADLINE – SEPTEMBER 18, 2019 

 


